
From: johnallan 
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 7:36 PM 
To: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: RE: I am sharing 'Response to Application for Official Plan Amendment and Zoning By' with you 
 
We are not against growth of the main corridor ( Wilson Rousseaux)We are against hight increases and 
want to see control over elevations of new buildings that reflect the feel of Heritage Ancasters character 
as a Historic Village. Traffic impact is also a huge concern living and moving back and forth to work in 
gridlock all the time as is let alone with any additional traffic.  
 
We support Bob Matons concerns and that is why we have included them.  
 
Hope this clarifies 
 
John Allan  


